
Superior Court of New Jersey,  
Somerset/Hunterdon/Warren Vicinage

Staying Safe: What You  
Need to Know About the  
Victim’s Assistance and 
Survivor Protection Act 
(VASPA) and Domestic 
Violence Restraining Orders

Virtual Zoom Webinar

The Judiciary’s family division in Somerset County, in collaboration with 
the Legal Services of Northwest Jersey and Safe + Sound of Somerset 
County, is hosting a virtual webinar about the Victim’s Assistance and 
Survivor Protection Act (VASPA) and domestic violence restraining orders. 

Topics will include:

•	 Insight into the Victim Assistance and Survivor 
Protection Act (VASPA).

•	 Differentiating VASPA from domestic violence 
restraining orders.

•	 Clarifying the eligibility criteria, filing procedures, and 
services available to victims.

Registration is required by Sunday, Oct. 12. After registering, you will 
receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
webinar. This is a free event sponsored by the Superior Court of New 
Jersey, Somerset/Hunterdon/Warren Vicinage.

WHEN
Tuesday, Oct. 14, 2025

2:30 - 4 p.m. 

WHERE
Virtual Zoom Webinar

To register or request additional information, an ADA accommodation 
or interpreting services, contact the Somerset/Hunterdon/Warren 
Vicinage’s Office of the Ombudsman at  
SomHunWrnHelp.Mailbox@njcourts.gov or 908-332-7700 ext. 13240.

This is an informational 
webinar only. Individual  

cases will not be discussed.  

Participants can submit 
questions during the webinar 

via the “Q&A” option. 

REGISTER HERE

https://njcourts.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_aREKkQ96SAiFYELa-cuXFQ
https://njcourts.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_aREKkQ96SAiFYELa-cuXFQ

